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Dear parents/carers 

Walking around school and popping into classes this week has been an absolute joy; wherever I went I could hear 
children singing carols and rehearsing lines for the nativity. In our staff meetings we are making sure we have all 
our Christmas activities planned and in our classes we are prepping for our advent learning. What a joyful time of 
year! 

In our Fellowship Collective Worship, we have continued to think about compassion and kindness and this week we 
looked at the verse from Colossians: clothe yourself with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience. 
We also considered three different scenarios where we could demonstrate compassion and kindness. 

Our Diocesan Advisor called to see us at North Rigton yesterday and enjoyed chatting about RE with Mrs Gardiner 
and a group of children. He also looked at RE books, our RE planning and discussed Collective Worship. We hope to 
see him soon at All Saints. 

Polar Express Evening Thursday 15th December from 5.30pm 

We are very excited about this special event. Please remember to order your tickets as soon as possible and 

remember to keep the details of the evening a secret from the children. Nearer the event, they will be sent a 

very special ‘ticket’ with more details. 

£6 per ticket for children to include film, food, drinks and  

all activities. Children can come in PJs and bring a blanket/pillow 

For the adults …. 

 Drinks and nibbles 

 Hamper raffle 

 Bottle tombola 

 Christmas tea towels 

Tickets now on sale on Parentpay. 

Please plan to bring cash on the night 

Raffle tickets will go on sale next week. 

 



Class Sharing Worships 

We are delighted to be reintroducing these special events this term.  Please come along and see some of 

the fantastic work your child has been doing. 

Sun:  Friday 2nd December at 9:15 am 

OTHER SCHOOL DATES 

Tuesday 6th December: Nativity at 2pm and 6pm 

Wednesday 7th December:  Whole school visit to Pantomime 

Tuesday 13th December: Christmas party 

Wednesday 14th December: Christmas lunch 

Thursday 15th December:  Polar Express Evening 

CHURCH AND VILLAGE DATES 

Wednesday 7th December: Church coffee morning  

 

 
Football Fever! 

On Wednesday night, the school football team was back in action! This time it was the turn of the Year 5 
and 6 team to compete in a tournament against a range of other schools. Despite the cold tempera-
tures, the team brought the heat to the pitch and managed to win their group by winning one and draw-
ing the other. We then progress into the Champions' League group where we met some strong teams; 
by following our school values, the team put in some outstanding defensive displays. Overall, we came 
4th out of 9 schools - a fantastic achievement! 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Saturn: Varenna for perseverance 

Jupiter: Jenson for perseverance 

Sun: Daisy and Jessica for respect and responsibility 

 

House Points 

Leopards: 1447 

Lions: 1677 

Tigers: 2085 

Leopards and Tigers have now achieved extra play! 

Not far for Leopards to go! 


